
Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord New Hampshire 03301-73 19

RE: Docket DE 18-002

Dear Ms. Howland:

The New England Ratepayers Association (NERA) would like to request the following names and
email addresses be added to the service list for Docket De 18-002.

Marc Brown
marc@neratepayers.org

Michael Sununu
mcs@sun unuenterprises.com

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marc Brown
President, New England Ratepayers Association

POBox542
Concord, NH 03302

603-369-4301

December 17, 2018

New England Ratepayers Association
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